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Diary Dates 

May  
22nd – Boys Netball, Street Smart  
            Road Safety Rm’s 18,22,   
           24, 30 & 31 
25th – Room 19 Zoo Snooze,  
           Assembly 10am 
30th – Sports Committee Meeting  
          7pm 
 

June 
1st - Room 20 Zoo Snooze 
8th - PUPIL FREE DAY 
11th - PUBLIC HOLIDAY 
15th - Choir Assessment 
17th - Pedal Prix 
20th - SAPSASA Boys Football  
          Carnival, Zoo Snooze Rm 24 
21st – Zoo Snooze Rm 18 
25th – Governing Council 7pm 
27th – Volunteers Morning Tea 
28th - School Photos 
29th – School Group Photos 
 

 

Road Crossing 
Monitors 

 
Tue 29th May – Mon 4th June 
Mia H, Skye H, Ayla W 
 
Tue 5th June – Mon 11th June 
Maddi L, Asha D, Grace E 
 
Tue 12th June – Mon 18th June 
Carlos G, Djuro D, Riley D 
 
 

 

Please arrive by 8.25am 
 

 

 

Take a Stand Against Bullying 
This week our students attended a performance entitled The Protectors. They learnt about 
the importance of being assertive, rather than passive or aggressive should they encounter 
bullying. The Protectors' is an emotional wellbeing resource that has been researched and 
developed in association with teachers and students. It offers concrete solutions children can 
practice to protect themselves from hurtful comments and negative behaviours they may 
encounter. 

 
 

 

Throughout the performance, clear instructions on cyber safety were delivered in a fun, 
memorable way. Children were able to empathise and appreciate the devastating 
consequences of cyber bullying. They were encouraged to use their “cyber protect tools “of 
Tell, Block, Delete.  

'The Protectors' unlocked the secrets of body language and gave 'Protector Tools' to curb 
aggressive behaviour. 

1. Protect Sheild  
2. Translator Tool 
3. Freeze and Breathe 

 Children also learnt the importance of positive body language, positive thoughts and feelings 
to create brave and assertive actions. Please have a chat with your child about what they 
have learnt. 

  



Excursion and Incursion Update 

ACTIVITY 
DATE/S STUDENTS 

INVOLVED 
LAST PAY 

DAY 

Zoo Snooze 

Rm 19 – 25/5 
Rm 20 1/6 
Rm 24 - 20/6 
Rm 18 - 21/6 

 
18/5/18 
8/6/18 

Dance EDU May/June Foundation Overdue 

Pottery  Rm 31 4/5/18 

 
CANTEEN ROSTER 

 
Tuesday 29th   Michele S 
Wednesday 30th  Mary-Anne R 
Thursday 31st  Emma S 
Friday 1st  Rhonda P, Stacey C 
                 
Tuesday 5th  Michele S 
Wednesday 6th  Michele S 
Thursday 7th  Jenni K 
Friday 8th Grace J, Helen G, Simon S 

 

 

A Friendly Reminder 
Have you coached an Ardtornish Primary School Sports Team in 
the past but are no longer in this role? If so, please make sure 
that you return any equipment or coaches folders to the front 
office. Then they can be distributed to the existing teams. 

Many thanks APS Sports Committee 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Recognising those who give a little and change a lot. National 
Volunteers Week kicks off Monday 21st May to recognise and thank 
more than 25,000 volunteers who dedicate their time and energy to 
help out in schools, preschools and children centres.  

 
 

Ardtornish Primary School will be having a morning tea to thank all 
of our wonderful volunteers on Wednesday June 27th, invitations will 
be sent out shortly. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents,  

School photography day is coming up very soon. Thursday 
June 28th for class photos and Friday 29th June for 
Group Photos. Group and portrait photographs can be 

purchased by going to www.advancedlife.com.au and using 

the Online Order Code: 4M3 KGD 8R2 or by using 

the envelope. 

Important Information: 

• School photos purchased online DO NOT require    

         envelopes returned to school*(envelopes will be given out      

         shortly.) 

• Don’t forget to order your sibling photos now 

• Late fees/additional charges will be applied for purchases           

         after photo day 

• Photos will be returned to your school for distribution  

         approximately six weeks after photos are taken 

*Sibling photographs must be ordered either online or by order 
envelope prior to the day of photography.  A photograph will 
not be taken without an order. Sibling photographs only apply 
to children enrolled at the school.. 

advancedlife would like to express our appreciation to 
Ardtornish Primary School for placing your trust in us. Please 
remember we offer a 100% money back guarantee on our 
products to ensure your peace of mind. We would also love to 
receive your feedback or resolve any issues you may experience 
as fast as possible, to ensure your satisfaction. If you have any 
questions, comments or feedback relating to your advancedlife 
experience please contact us at- 

enquiries@advancedlife.com.au  

 

Assembly 

Week 4 – Friday 25th May 10am 
 

Pupil Free Days 
Friday 8th June and 

Monday 3rd September 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

2019 Pre-schoolers 
enrolments in OSHC 

As of January 2019 Ardtornish OSHC can no longer accept 
preschool enrolments. 
 
As Outside School hours Care is primarily for school children, 
and the demand for care within the school is increasing, in 
2019 we can only safely and economically manage to provide 
care to students of Ardtornish Primary and surrounding 
schools. 

 
   Please refer to Skoolbag, Google+ or obtain a hardcopy from         

the front office for further information.  

 

 

Enrolments 2019  

 

Later this term we will be looking at predicted student 
numbers for next year. Accurate enrolment details are 
needed so we can determine numbers for our classes. 

Therefore if your family is considering moving, it is important 
that you let us know, as well as your new school, as soon as 
possible. If you have a younger sibling to start next year and 
you haven't completed an enrolment form yet, please come 
in and speak to the front office staff. 
 

 

 

Scholastic Book Fair is coming to Ardtornish Library. 

Tuesday 22nd May to Monday 28th May.  
The Library will be open before and after school for 
purchases. Every purchase you make earns rewards for our 
school. 

http://www.advancedlife.com.au/
mailto:enquiries@advancedlife.com.au
http://www.advancedlife.com.au/


Flat Stanley's Holiday 

Adventures Room 24 

 

Room 24 took Flat Stanley home during the holidays so he 

could enjoy time with his fellow class mates. 

How many adventures did he have! Stanley (for short) 

travelled to Darwin with a quick stop in Alice Springs. He went 

bowling, spent several days on the giant Rocking Horse, he 

went to lots of football matches, travelled on a plane to the 

MCG, saw the ultrasound of his host families brother or sister, 

he went to lots of different parks, cooked lots of dinners, 

played games, made new friends, both human and animal. 

Stanley was such a busy guy and at the moment he is visiting 

London, we can’t wait to see those photos. 

Stanley had such a lovely time and we look forward to his 

adventures during term 2. He may be lucky enough to go on 

our camp! 

  

 
  

 


